
 

 

 
  
  
 

 

FOI ref: 2022/0059 
  
2 June 2022 
 
Alex Pentland 
Email: foi+request-8851-514413a1@righttoknow.org.au 
  
 
Dear Alex Pentland 
 
Notice of Extension of Time for Consultation -  Request no. 2022/0059 
 
I refer to your request for access to documents relating to the terms of appointment of a 
Tribunal Member under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (FOI Act).  
 
As your request covers documents which contain another individual’s personal 
information, the AAT is required to consult with that individual (under section 27A of the 
FOI Act) before making a decision on the release of those documents. 
 
For this reason the period for processing your request has been extended by 30 days in 
order to allow our agency time to consult with that individual (section 15(6) of the FOI 
Act). The processing period for your request will now end on 2 July 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandra K 
Director, Legal and Policy 
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